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August 27, 2001

Dear Board Member,

Enclosed are copies of the 2001 Brochure, featuring highlights of 

our recently updated Benchmarks. 

We’re planning on using this as a 

tool to draw people to our web site, where more in-depth analysis can 

be found on the Benchmarks as well 

as other projects and links to more 

data.

Extra copies will be available at 

our next Board meeting, Tuesday, September 4th 3:30–5:00, in the Auditor’s Conference Room, 

City Hall.  

Hope to see you there!

Gary, Scott and Bob




























